
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/23/2017 11:28:32 AM
Subject: Re: Governor's Nuclear Advisory Committee

​Keep him, but please send him a letter to that effect.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 9:27 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Governor's Nuclear Advisory Committee 
 
Good Morning,
 
I finally reached the correct contact for the Nuclear Advisory Committee and the current appointee is Senator Young. 
Since the appointment is coterminous we have the option of doing nothing and it remaining as Senator Young or 
picking a new appointee.
 
Please let me know what you and the Lt. Governor would like.
 
Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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